LETTERS OF APPRECIATION

The following extracts are from letters received from Mr. Byrne MLA.

Dear Mr. Krause,

I enjoyed the visit of your Islanders very much and as stated publicly I was most impressed by their very good manners and their pleasant outlook.

The large crowd present were most enthusiastic and all had a very good word for them. The display was most interesting and the football very good indeed."

In his letter to Mr. Moore, Mr. Byrne wrote:-

"Being invited to be present and to attend the luncheon and later on afternoon tea by Sergeant McLellan I gladly accepted and had an opportunity of addressing them and touched on the work of your department and the interest taken in the natives for their welfare.

I complimented Mr. Krause who is the School Teacher and the President of the Social Club who was in charge of the Islanders for their good behaviour and their very pleasant disposition. The day was a very happy one and it was a pleasure to listen to a few of the natives replying to the toasts that were proposed

The Officers in Charge at Palm Island must be doing a good job when one can appreciate so thoroughly, as I did, a visit of this nature."

"THANKS"

I wish to thank the Rev. Mother Neri, and the Sisters of Fantome for their kindness to me on Wednesday 22nd April. I appreciated it very much. (continued over page)